
The 2019 Manager Appreciation Event 

is being held at  

The Wilds 
 

Let’s take a bus to The Wilds where we will enjoy a private 2.5 hour ,  

open-air safari, followed up by lunch. The bus will then bring us back to 

Columbus.  No driving to worry about and we can count on our  

mixologist, Rich King, to provide interesting beverages and snacks. 

 

Date: Friday, September 20, 2019 

Bus leaves promptly at @  9:00 am from the Tuttle Mall Parking Lot 

Arrive at The Wilds for a tour which starts at 10:30 am 

Lunch at 1:00 pm 

Board the bus to return to Columbus at 2:15 pm 

 

Deadline to register is September 4, 2019 via the Chapter Website 

Space is limited to 25 Managers 

Register early to secure your place in the herd! 


